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Promotion Sunday 

 

https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-oBGlBVwKsDEEb_GvthFBBVctzk7FutS8Ejjr3oQKhFQncWW0SftiJQyz1Sm_g7wbtqDKq211cRMzrCJWFdsI0G5W2ld3Y6khfj3xJomW-ck81LrQlUW0hTO645ueU3T-CLLreDoKwPWqoarToJVBg4MvqPysYvuqPvJlmPsT8c=&c=P-gCFH-QTpY3gKrWLjtW9koaIjCFP1SonhirvzVcP4C0LUEtQkzLwA==&ch=7DYRhWjEujX2x0bMwxBpDqbblEd177uxOjCcVl4lTz40n-JPYNK_QA==


This Sunday, September 7, the Sunday School hour will be 
devoted to Covenant's annual Promotion Sunday. The 
program will begin at 9:15 a.m., but instead of staying in the 
sanctuary the whole time as we've done in past years, we're 
adopting an Open House format where adults will get a 
chance to visit students in their classrooms. Everyone will 
gather in the sanctuary at the beginning, but after a short 
introduction, we'll dismiss the students to their classrooms, 
followed by the adults a few minutes later. At 5-minute 
intervals, we'll ring the bell, and adults can switch to a new 
classroom. For the last 10 minutes, students will have a 
chance to meet with their teachers for the upcoming year, 
and when everything is finished, we'll serve 
refreshments. Join us as we rejoice in what the Lord has 
taught our students over the past year and to celebrate the 
Lord's faithfulness to our congregation. 

 

 

 

 

Our first grade students will also be presented with Bibles during the announcements before 
the worship service - a very special moment in the life of our church. Thank you for your 
prayers for all our students, teachers, and parents! 
 

Click the image to learn the location of your child's Sunday School and Jr. Church classrooms. 
 

  
  

  

 

Congregation Connection 

 

Adult Education Classes 

September 2025 - February 2026 

 

https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-oBGlBVwKsDEEb_GvthFBBVctzk7FutS8Ejjr3oQKhFQncWW0SftiBFp0W7iqf1f60xIBUgNpo5cyec_HcRczQ7QHqmM0jD9DESuQK06y6usD0ewGViVHNgGAR5iAaEUb-g7CTX-NMEQBxLVkZ1yL1Ve4Ei23Ulpt3sLnCBhjhxnTcPS5XWuOE1gMd4YyJGoiwUefzg5ORpxvZcwBzvMHoDSOqLRaIlpvLnwN3YmqQ1lab0uDOweSOP1L1mhvWyy&c=P-gCFH-QTpY3gKrWLjtW9koaIjCFP1SonhirvzVcP4C0LUEtQkzLwA==&ch=7DYRhWjEujX2x0bMwxBpDqbblEd177uxOjCcVl4lTz40n-JPYNK_QA==


 

 

 

Please check your church mailboxes for the 
newest Adult Education Classes 
brochure. Classes begin September 14 at 
9:15 a.m. You may also review the brochure 
by clicking here or visiting our website. 

 
Thank you for your prayers for the two 
classes beginning September 14: 

 

Marriage — Men & Women 

Dave Fenchel, Scott Sharadin, 
& Sharon Muhlfeld 

Sanctuary 

Using Paul Tripp’s book What did you expect? 
as a guide, this class will explore the 
commitments that we need to make as 
Christians to bring God’s powerful, 
transforming grace and his life-rearranging 
wisdom to our marriages. Each session will 
begin with the introduction of the week’s topic 
to the whole group, followed by separate 
discussions among the husbands and among 
the wives. Please feel free to join even if you are 
not married. 

 

Key Old Testament Themes 

Jason Clement, Michael Nowling, & 
Mike Roberts 

Room 107 

The ideas and themes of the New Testament do 
not begin there. God has acted in history, and 
He has given us a unified story of redemption, 
beginning in the Old Testament and finding its 
culmination in the New. Therefore, to better 
grasp the various themes of Scripture, we must 
begin with Old Testament revelation. With 
guidance from William Dyrness’ book Themes 
in Old Testament Theology, this class will look 
at selected Old Testament themes in order to 
give us the biblical foundation that is necessary 
to understand God and His purposes, as they 
are unfolded in the New Testament’s witness 
to Jesus. 

 

  
  

  

 

  

Adult Choir  
Singers Welcome 

 
As the leaves begin to fall, we are reminded 
that a new choir season is upon us. All adult 
singers are welcome to join us as we sing 
praises to our God. Practices begin in the 
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sanctuary after church on Sunday, 
September 14. No long-term commitment is 
necessary, and altos are especially needed. 
Covenant musicians will resume playing 
during the service on Sunday, September 14 
as well. Let us use music to praise our God 
from whom all blessings flow.  

 

  
  

 

  

  

 

Officer Meet and Greet 
September 21 

  
Please join us for an officer meet and greet 
on Sunday, September 21 following the 
worship service in the far narthex. 
Candidates for elder and deacon will be 
present for informal conversation, questions, 
and encouragement before standing for 
election at the congregational meeting on 
October 17.  
  
The list of three candidates may be found in 
mailboxes, the narthex, and here. 

 

  
  

 

  

Sonflower Girls, Trailblazer Boys, & Youth Group  
Resume September 21 

 

The Sonflower Girls, Trailblazer Boys, and Youth Group will resume Sunday, September 21 at 
6:00 p.m. These ministries encourage lifelong friendships centered on Christ, with the hope that 
strong Christian bonds will play a key role in our children's spiritual maturity.  
  
Sonflower Girls is for all young women in Kindergarten through grade 6  
- contact Kimberly Roberts with questions 
  

https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-oBGlBVwKsDEEb_GvthFBBVctzk7FutS8Ejjr3oQKhFQncWW0SftiBFp0W7iqf1fmPqHowcPHKFUi8PjvKFyz0XNtJ0M5_6FhoNSXXqX3d0LNg2dr14ZEOYdFcWhqNgpIQGwrN9676rYYe7ePNT_44AOdygr4vs-5OfLq_4rUb1OfN-xY3QXa_xNxWJBUctdhE56XfHtn4i1P08SkB5gguYoHfokJ_7tcrb7y9l1rh_P9nEIqtuQYwOTgZ8ny59h&c=P-gCFH-QTpY3gKrWLjtW9koaIjCFP1SonhirvzVcP4C0LUEtQkzLwA==&ch=7DYRhWjEujX2x0bMwxBpDqbblEd177uxOjCcVl4lTz40n-JPYNK_QA==


Trailblazer Boys is for all young men in grades 1-6  
- contact Jonathan English with questions 
  
Youth Group is for young people in grades 6/7 to 12  
- contact John Rohrman or Juan Estevez with questions 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  
  

 

  

Audio/Visual Technician 
Volunteers Needed 

 
Additional assistance is needed in the rotation of 
volunteers who operate our livestream and 
soundboard. If you would be interested in learning 
more about this opportunity for service, please 
speak with Steve Bikle or Tyler Delk. 

 

  

 

  

Upcoming Events 
 

   

 
Please check past Covenant Updates for additional information on items below: 

 

https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-oBGlBVwKsDEEb_GvthFBBVctzk7FutS8Ejjr3oQKhFQncWW0SftiO2b5XYCczrYetLoTMziguqaGra-uDxGDz333b7BWwDJ91ra9OgmqHLK9uYLnJVJXXssC6mpY3pc_4uNf9AgHCtlrdYx1Auf1ShnnPouhTIlix7Shz6IcWoeLTlrq5xQ9elrmwUuwU7ZKCqgjRaNCdMV0BM3bTpxJ-dpwnfIOCk5ZO4f5RewTklQKDqToYeGAqlgSsJKTPjkTjCouFdavzzy4qkFVk_ffPu4lDuhg2Bg3V2Vp9eDOOn9GSO9bGU9pM_f-gEt15L5sby2jRtFjBdW0L0Vovzj0ZfURIKW6jqkaLfU8sR5LhRhiF3f4Zq9DfDQCDEDJhwsgaU0DJ2hx320_q_TEb0Wjvd1XCgfIBybb8-ZMktTMQGBQTuSu55GcULnQ2niZFSpj3tXJahootptMSrkddtqiIGWuM73X1SE&c=P-gCFH-QTpY3gKrWLjtW9koaIjCFP1SonhirvzVcP4C0LUEtQkzLwA==&ch=7DYRhWjEujX2x0bMwxBpDqbblEd177uxOjCcVl4lTz40n-JPYNK_QA==
https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-oBGlBVwKsDEEb_GvthFBBVctzk7FutS8Ejjr3oQKhFQncWW0SftiKbX1FTxPiIIl_IVdXQZvHMflxixIA-dUPU01pQP5tbMJ-R3dMzwGMVYT6c3Fo9wUiy3aG-4fMMuNUsevWrhhcXM7f2V0Dj0bgTngP7DsOd4-YIs9PtMIM_w9pc9LCC89NgELFAyVnAWOIf65kJrVYiGCHzuKweG5qA3BS4nSNiquXq1hgd2yIM=&c=P-gCFH-QTpY3gKrWLjtW9koaIjCFP1SonhirvzVcP4C0LUEtQkzLwA==&ch=7DYRhWjEujX2x0bMwxBpDqbblEd177uxOjCcVl4lTz40n-JPYNK_QA==
https://bjtoehabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-oBGlBVwKsDEEb_GvthFBBVctzk7FutS8Ejjr3oQKhFQncWW0SftiKbX1FTxPiIIl_IVdXQZvHMflxixIA-dUPU01pQP5tbMJ-R3dMzwGMVYT6c3Fo9wUiy3aG-4fMMuNUsevWrhhcXM7f2V0Dj0bgTngP7DsOd4-YIs9PtMIM_w9pc9LCC89NgELFAyVnAWOIf65kJrVYiGCHzuKweG5uTnIcvY8JOnJh092h0svTo=&c=P-gCFH-QTpY3gKrWLjtW9koaIjCFP1SonhirvzVcP4C0LUEtQkzLwA==&ch=7DYRhWjEujX2x0bMwxBpDqbblEd177uxOjCcVl4lTz40n-JPYNK_QA==


OCC Items of the Month: August/September - Pencils, Erasers, Notebooks (flexible covers), 
Colored Pencils, Sharpeners, Scissors, etc. (full list here) 

 
Promotion Sunday - Sunday School - Join us in the sanctuary at 9:15 a.m. for a brief 
introduction, followed by an Open House format where students and families can visit 
classrooms. 
 
September 

• 9/6 at 9:00 a.m. - Women in Prayer resumes - more info here  

• 9/7 at 12:00 p.m. - Annual Congregational Picnic  
• 9/9 at 11:30 a.m. - Senior Fellowship Lunch at Harleysville Hotel  
• 9/13 at 7:30 a.m. - Men's Breakfast at Henning's Market  
• 9/14 at 9:00 a.m. - Heart Hiders resumes - more info here  

• 9/14 at 9:15 a.m. - New Membership Class Begins - sign up in narthex by August 31  

• 9/14 at 11:45 a.m. - Adult Choir practice resumes  
• 9/16 at 7:00 p.m. - Women's Bible Study begins - sign up in the narthex by September 7  

• 9/19 at 8:00 p.m. - Young Adult Outdoor Movie at Childs' home  

• 9/21 at 11:45 a.m. - Officer Meet & Greet - list of candidates here  

• 9/21 at 6:00 p.m. - Sonflower Girls, Trailblazer Boys, & Youth Group resume  

October 
• 10/3 to 10/5 Men's Retreat in the Pocono Mountains - registration forms in the narthex 

and here are due September 21; more information here  

• 10/24 at 6:00 - 9:00 p.m. - Harvest Festival  
 

We continue to praise God for His provision through the 
giving of His people. Praise the Lord for His abundant 
blessing! Please click on the image to open the August 
Financial Statement.  
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This Sunday Pastor Muhlfeld will preach from 2 Samuel 17:15–29 and his sermon title is 
Preserved by God. He writes, "It’s frightening to realize how little control we have over 
our very lives. We are all just one illness, accident, or assault away from facing our earthly 
end. Yet the Christian may rest secure in the sovereign preservation of God. The One who 
has loved and redeemed us through the blood of His Son will never leave or forsake 
us. Even when our earthly mission is complete, God will receive us into His glorious 
presence for eternity. David experienced the preserving hand of God and so may every 
believer who trusts in David’s far greater Son, Jesus Christ." 

  

 

Live Stream  
 

 

Worship Bulletin  
 

 

We look forward to worshiping with you  

this week! 
 

   

Covenant Presbyterian Church 
310 Covenant Lane 

Harleysville, PA 19438 
(215) 256-1007 

 

Contact Us  
 

 

Visit our website  
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